
From: Jordan, Lise (Law
Sent: 11/22/2010 8:09:12 PM
To: 'Berdge, Patrick S.' (patrick.berdge@cpuc.ca.gov); jmh@cpuc.ca.gov

(jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); rwc@cpuc.ca.gov (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Whelan, Steve (GT&D)

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SAWI); Stock, William 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); Johnson, Kirk 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2)

Bcc:
Subject: Letters to Customers Re: Potential Curtailments
«...» «...» Rich, Julie, and Patrick,

Attached is a template of the letter that we are sending to our customers in the San Francisco Peninsula 
to communicate the expected levels of curtailment for their facilities in the event of a local curtailment, 
and to encourage customers to prepare if these local constraints should occur. Also included in our 
communication is a Peninsula 2010 Winter Planning document which illustrates the extent of curtailment 
during the three curtailment scenarios we discussed today.

Our plans for sending these letters were finalized over the weekend, and are being sent to our 
customers starting today, in order to give us enough time to complete our communications before the 
cold weather sets in.

We expect to send you the list of noncore customers tomorrow.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Lise H. Jordan | Attorney | Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
415.973.6965 office

SB GT&S 0800331
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